
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

To,                               Dated-30/05/2025 
Sr. General Manager Listing Operations BSE Limited 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street Fort, Mumbai- 400001 Dear Sir(s), 
 
Ref.-BSE SCRIP CODE- 544219, SYMBOL- VVIPIL 
 
Subject: Intimation of change in logo of the Company 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015, 
we wish to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Company has approved a change in the company 
logo as part of our brand identity alignment initiative. 
 
The new logo will be used by both VVIP INFRATECH LIMITED, being a holding Company and its 
subsidiary, Vibhor Vaibhav Infrahome Private Limited, effective from 28-05-2025, to reflect a unified brand 
image. 
 
Please find attached the image of the new logo for your records. 
 
      Existing logo    New logo 
 

                         
 
Also please note that henceforth the Company shall use this letterhead, with the new logo and style for all 
the purposes. 
 
Thanking You  
For & behalf of 
VVIP Infratech Limited 
 
 
 
 
Kanchan Aggarwal 
Company Secretary Cum Compliance Officer  
Membership No. A70481 
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